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| Hilbert, WI

November 2022
From the Village Board — Highlights from the Regular Board Meeting:

The Village Board approved the following:

Operator’s license to Kim Baer and Nirmal Yogi.

Resolution 2022-13 “Initial Resolution to Special Assess for Curb & Gutter” in regards to the
Village Meadows Subdivision.

Resolution 2022-10 Amending Ordinance 2.01 Traffic Laws; incorporating the stop sign on
Tanglewood Way in the Village Meadows Subdivision.

To set the local tax rate at $5.558 compared to $7.682 last year.

The 2023 budgets for all funds.

To set the public hearing regarding the special assessment for curb & gutter in the Village
Meadows Subdivision for Tuesday, December 13, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.

Change Orders #1 and #2 (increases) regarding the Phase |l Development in the Village
Meadows Subdivision in the amounts of $9,000 and $7,391.10.

Payment Request #2 to Feaker & Sons in the amount of $104,906.20 regarding the Phase |l
Development in the Village Meadows Subdivision.

Change Order #2 in regards to adjusting the final extended completion date to April 30, 2023 for
the Lead Service Lines Project in order to accommodate the DNR funding disbursement.
The request from the Hilbert Fire Department to replace a lock at the fire station building.

The Village received notice of the following:

The 2022 Aggregate Assessment Rations for Calumet County.
The Preliminary Report on Major Class Comparison for 2022.

Annual Bingo Bash - Hilbert/Potter Optimist Club

The Hilbert/Potter Optimist Club is hosting their Annual Bingo Bash on Saturday, November 19, 2022 at
the Hilbert Community Center. Bingo at 6 p.m. and doors open at 5 p.m. There is limited seating! Come
and join for bingo, raffles, prizes, food (desserts), refreshments and family fun! $1 entry. Cards are 4/$3

and 6/S5 and extra cards are $1 each.

Santa Claus is Coming to Town! ]

Come join in on the fun and excitement as the Hilbert Fire Departments hosts Santa’s 6™ Annual Visit at
Railroad Park (corner of 5" and Main St.) on Thursday, December 1, 2022 at 6 p.m. Children and children
at heart are welcome to bring their Christmas lists to give to Santa! There will be hot cocoa and treats!




Overnight Parking

Effective November 15™ and extending to April 15, no person shall park or leave standing any vehicle
or equipment upon any of the streets or alleyways of the Village of Hilbert between 3 a.m.and 7 a.m.;
except physicians or emergency calls.

Leaf Pick-Up

The last day of leaf pick-up will be Friday November 18, 2022. After this date, all leaves will have to be
brought to the compost site on 3" Street by the homeowners. Thank you!

Clerk’s Office Holiday Hours

The Clerk’s office will be closed November 24™ and 25 for the Thanksgiving holiday. If you need
immediate assistance during this time, please call the employee on-call at (920)418-3272. Have a
wonderful Thanksgiving!

Fochs Trails Subdivision — 2" Addition

Fochs Trails Subdivision on the east side of the Village is expanding! Twelve additional
residential lots have been added and are available for sale. If you are interested in purchasing
one of these lots or would like additional information, please contact Chris Bratz with Century

21 Ace Realty at (920)418-3985.

Public Hearing: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.
Next Regular Board Meeting: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 at 7 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com
Village Clerk’s Office E-mail: hilbertclerk@villageofhilbert.com
Village Clerk’s Office Phone: (920) 853-3241




